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Winter Wonderland 

DGM Remarks 12/18/17 
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Roslindale – Washington Street-Dedicated Bus Lane 

DGM Remarks 12/18/17 

• Partnership with the City of Boston 
• One day pilot test of dedicated bus lane between Roslindale 

Square and Forest Hills 
• Initial results from feedback shows it was well received by our 

customers 
• Pilot tests will continue on Tuesday mornings 

Picture courtesy of Universal Hub 12/12/17 by adamg Picture courtesy of Universal Hub 12/12/17 by adamg 
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Somerville –Prospect Street –Dedicated Bus Lane 

DGM Remarks 12/18/2017 

• Partnership with the City of Somerville 
• Dedicated Bus Lane opened on Prospect Street 
• Critical congestion points for routes serving Union Square 
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